
John Larson, Team Ortho Foundation, 2906 – 2nd Street North, Minneapolis, has 

applied for a sound level variance to provide live and recorded amplified music and 

event announcers at three (3) locations in St. Paul:  1)  Upper Landing Park - 8:30 AM 

to 12:30 PM;  2)  Shepard Road at Washington Street - 7:00 AM to 11:30 AM; and   

3)  Mississippi River Blvd South at Ford Dam site - 7:00 AM to 8:00 AM.  The event is 

the Team Ortho Foundation – Women Rock on Saturday, August 31, 2013. The public 

hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, August 7
th

 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council 

Chambers.  Contact peter.kishel@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments. 

 


